
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: August 30, 2017 4:01:37 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 3:35 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
BLAKE Davis

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
This Hydro system is not working!
To continually pass on rate increase after rate increase to the public ,corporations and businesses is
unacceptable. As a tax payer you are pushing the envelope. I have run and owned several businesses
and cannot believe how badly managed this company is.
Easy to solve, & hard to implement, mass lay offs - top end first. Then buy from Hydro Quebec. ( not a
joke ) At the least give the public an option.
A very upset and dissatisfied customer / consumer.
Blake A Davis

-- Attachment --

mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca



